

## April SPSA Meeting Agenda

### **I. President-Caroline -- Thank you all!!! ☺**

- a) COESA meeting April 16<sup>th</sup> at 7:15pm
  - a. We're all in class! Caroline will let them know this will not work.
- b) Elections/New board vote to approve
  - a. BJ - president
  - b. VP - Tamara
  - c. Treasurer - Erin
  - d. Secretary - Linda
  - e. Social Chair - Lauren and Suzy
  - f. Philanthropy - Ivy and Kathy
  - g. Membership - Nicole
  - h. Publicity - Sally
  - i. Webmaster - Nick
  - j. Mentorship - Max and Ivan
    - i. Pair people up - new 1<sup>st</sup> years with new 2<sup>nd</sup> years
  - k. 1<sup>st</sup> year rep - TBD
    - i. BJ will send an e-mail welcoming the new 1<sup>st</sup> years and ask who wants to be the 1<sup>st</sup> year rep
  - l. Caroline motioned to approve the new board, Jhennick seconded it, and all else in favor said "Aye" - Ivan, Gabriella, Jessica, Linda, Kathy, Jennifer, Christina, Abisola, Catherine, Bianca, BJ, Tamara, Nick
- c) End of year stuff
  - a. No potluck at the end of this year because of the degree change has been postponed to August
  - b. Want to celebrate the end of the year, so we're thinking of doing an informal event. Details TBA.
    - i. Friday, May 16<sup>th</sup> was suggested - tentative!
    - ii. If new social chairs want to take the lead on this event, that'd be great!
      - l. They will be contacted in August for the potluck for the start of the year.

### **II. Vice President-Jessica**

- a) **Still looking for one more guest speaker regarding law and ethics, but they are always busy. If anyone knows someone that knows or may know someone who is an expert on this topic, let Jessica know.**
- b) **It's late, so the speaker will probably take place in May**
- c) **If we don't use the grant money, it gets taken**

### **III. Treasurer-Gabriella**

- a) Fundraising recap
- b) Submitting reimbursements
  - a. **THANK YOU ALL FOR COMING!**
  - b. \$40 at Hof's Hut
  - c. Don't know how much we made at CPK

- d. If you have receipts that you need reimbursements for, give them to Gabriella ASAP she will bring them in by the end of this week If you don't give them to Gabriella, then she will make you get your reimbursements on your own
- e. Gift ideas for our advisor, Dr. Hagans

#### **IV. Secretary/Webmaster-Christina**

- a) Dr. Lau's post has been updated! Look at it!

#### **V. Membership-Jennifer**

- a) Shirts and other merchandise are great!

#### **VI. Co-Social Chairs: Bianca & Catherine**

- a) New social chairs, if you need help with the social, let them know!

#### **VII. Co-Philanthropy Chairs-Abisola & Jhennick**

- a) Thanks for donating to the Baby Drive!!!
  - a. 900 different items!!!
- b) Autism Speaks April 26<sup>th</sup> @ Rose Bowl
  - a. If you want to sign up, Abisola sent an email at the beginning of last week and you can always sign up you don't necessarily have to raise money and join the team and walk. If you're not gonna walk, can raise money.
- c) Screening - Who Cares about Kelsey?
  - a. MM-100, 5-8pm, May 2<sup>nd</sup>
  - b. Invited students from Chapman and admin from OCASP
  - c. Invite anyone you think may be interested
  - d. About PBIS about a student with ED
  - e. Small discussion afterwards about School Psychology
  - f. Will inform College of Ed - counselors, etc.

#### **VIII. Publicity Chair-Hyemi**

- a) Spring Newsletter ideas
  - a. Fashion ideas for spring, appropriate practicum/internship attire, etc.
  - b. Fun things to do in the summer; what are people doing during summer (Max will write it! Orange County edition)
  - c. "Where do you live, how do you get to school?" to get an idea of where NOT to live, etc. (Abisola will write it!)
  - d. Whoever wants to write an article, do it!
  - e. Caroline will write about social in May, August
  - f. More ideas, send them to Hyemi!

#### **IX. First Year Representative: Tamara**

- a) First year cohort updates
  - a. Excited about the end of the year
  - b. Some have practicum placements - yeay!

#### **X. Next meeting: TBA!**

- a) Whenever the new board decides!
- b) Caroline suggests to meet in the summer before the August potluck to prepare and plan for that ICE is important! ☺